
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084 
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com 
 
Elders  
Frank Luke  - Chair  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller – Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Robert Kauffman 
Rdkauffman26@gmail.com 
 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach  
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Mountain View Chapel 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 
through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 

children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants through 
age 3. Halfway through our service, we offer Jr. Church to children ages 4 -

8. If you would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, 
please contact the pastor or an usher. 

 

September 1, 2024 
 

10:00am Welcome 
Worship  
Great one another 

  Announcements 
  Offering    
  Worship 

Sermon  Pastor David Aungst 
                 “What Matters Most” - Mark 8:36-38 

         

 
 

Ushers:  Kip McElwain and Dick Hoy 
Greeters: Daniel & Louise Byler 
Worship: Deb Hostetler, Frank Luke, April Rhodes, and Boots Kauffman 

Nursery:  Boots & Diane Kauffman 
Jr. Church: Leah Couch 

 
December 31st Report 
 

Offering:   $1,091.00 
Received YTD:  $93,192.68 
Budgeted YTD:  $106,084.08 

 
 
 
 

 

Attention Coordinators and Ministry Leaders: Please find the 2025 budget request 
form in your mailbox. Please complete the form and place it in Leah Couch’s 
mailbox by Sunday, October 6th.  
 

There is a tote in the foyer for the collection of MCC school supplies. Below is a list of 
supplies they are looking for. Items must be new AND must be as specified below.  

• 4 spiral or perforated-page notebooks; about 21.5 cm x 27.5 cm (8.5 in x 11 in); 
approx. 140 pages (70 sheets) each, totaling 500–600 pages (250-300 sheets) 

• 8 new unsharpened pencils 

• 1 ruler (flat, good quality; must indicate 30 cm (inch markings optional) 

• 12 colored pencils (in packaging) 

• 1 large eraser 

• 4 new black or blue ballpoint pens 

• 1 small all-metal pencil sharpener (one or two holes)* 
 
The Mifflin County Amish-Mennonite Historical Society's Annual Fall Heritage Day will be 
held on Saturday, September 14, 2024 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.  The Heritage Center, on 
the corner of Main and Walnut Streets in Belleville, as well as the Heritage House next 
door, will be open for your browsing enjoyment, as well as exhibits and demonstrations 
on the lawn. Stop by and try some freshly pressed cider with a bag of kettle popped 
corn as you learn about life in days gone by.  Please join us! 
 
The next sewing group meeting will take place September 18, 2024. 
 
We will be having a church clean up day on Saturday, September 28th beginning at 
9:00am. Help needed! Bring a bucket and cleaning cloth (inside jobs). If you have any 
questions, please see Jayne Kanagy.  
 
The following ministry positions are available or will be available for our church family to 
serve in, in the near future: 

• Operation Christmas Child (If interested, please contact Pastor Dave) 

• Thrift Shop (If interested, please contact Micah Anderson) 

• Historian (If interested, please contact Esther Peachey) 

• Service & Missions (Available in 2025; if interested, please contact Micah 
Anderson) 

• Everence (If interested, please contact Ken Glick) 
In advance, thank you for your interest in serving the Lord in these capacities. 
 
Save the Date! Mountain View’s Fall Fest will be held October 19th (rain date: October 
26th) from 4-8PM. If you are interested in helping with this event, please see Kaydee 
Knouse or Erin Glick.  Those of you who will be helping with this event this year who do 
not have your Child Abuse and Criminal History clearances completed – please try to get 
them completed as soon as possible. Volunteers who do not have their clearances 
turned in by October 18th will not be permitted to help until they are completed. If you 
need any assistance in getting your clearances, please see Leah Couch. 
 
Crossroads Pregnancy Center’s fundraising banquet will take place at three locations: 
Lewistown: Mon, Sept 16 - Calvary Bible Church, Altoona: Tues, Sept 17 - Blair Co. 
Convention Center, Huntingdon: Wed, Sept 18 - Oasis of Love Church 
Meals are complimentary with an opportunity to support our ministry. Adults only, 
please. Reservations are required before September 9th. For reservations or more 
information: www.cpcforlife.org/banquet, or call Stephanie at (814) 643-3570 

 
I’m interested in: 
 
 

o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

Last Week’s Report 

Serving Today 

Announcements 

To give online, scan me! 


